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The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is attempting to identify a 

1977 Tarva Custom Boat that is involved in a Surrey RCMP 

Drug Unit investigation. The vessel appears to have last 

been registered in Washington State in 2008. The engine 

has been removed from the vessel. The vessel is associated 

to a purple V/M tandem axle trailer. If you can assist in this 

investigation, please contact Constable Jamie Gibson of the 

VPD Marine Unit at Jamie.gibson@vpd.ca  
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